
 
 

Tuesday 26th September 2023 
 

Dear All, 

On Wednesday 4th October Woodpecker Class and Year 4 children from Robin Class will visit Salisbury 

Museum to tour the Wessex Gallery. This will link with our learning about Anglo Saxons, and previous 

learning about the Stone Age. 

We will walk to and from Salisbury Museum.  We will leave school after registration, please arrive at school 

promptly, before 9:00am as we are due at the museum at 9:50am. We will return back to school for a late 

lunch time.   

Your child will need: 

 waterproof coat 

 a water bottle and snack  

  a packed lunch – we are hoping to eat lunch in the museum grounds, but this is weather 

dependent. If it is too wet we will return to school to eat. If your child is eligible for a free school 

meal, a packed lunch will be automatically provided by the kitchen.  

The cost of the trip is just £4 per child.  We ask for a donation of £2 and the rest is kindly being funded by 

the FOSS. However if you would like to pay more and contribute to the FOSS funds we would be very 

grateful. Please give your permission for your child to go on the trip and payment through Parent Pay. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Rudman  
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